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August 8, 2018 

 
 SUBJECT: NEW EBS FILE FOR: DE00251 - Replacement of Bridges #20 and 25 in 

Franklin County  
WBS Element: 17BP.5.R.69; 17BP.5.R.71 
 

MEMORANDUM TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The subject proposal’s advertisement is being extended due to an error in the combined goal in 
the electronic bidding file.  Bids will be received and read on August 22, 2018 at 2:00pm. 
 
A new electronic bidding file will be posted on the Bid Express website, an addendum file will 
not be created pertaining to this. 
 
For questions regarding Division 5 project lettings, please contact Ben Upshaw at 919-220-4600 
or bjupshaw@ncdot.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 

Robbie N. Weisz, PE 
Division 5 Contract Engineer 
 
 
RNW 
 
cc: B. Tharrington M. Biedell 
 D. Moore   

B. Sloan 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 




